
KING GEORGE PAC NEWSLETTER – NOVEMBER 2024

Hello King George Parents!

MYP Consultation by the VSB The Vancouver School Board
(VSB) Director of Instruction is seeking parent and guardian
feedback on the Middle Years Programme (MYP) for King
George Secondary School. VSB representatives have asked
to present at our November PAC meeting. To allow for this
presentation and discussion, our November PAC meeting
will begin at 6:30 p.m. and will be held in person at the
King George Secondary School Cafeteria. Refreshments will
be provided.

Ongoing Fundraisers, find ways to help! Direct Appeal
(ongoing main fundraiser throughout the year, get your tax
receipt). We would like to announce our upcoming
fundraisers. We will be continuing with Direct Appeal
Fundraiser throughout the year. We will be running a new KG
PAC Exclusive 2025 Calendar Fundraiser as well as Let it
Snowflake Fundraiser this holiday season. We are starting to
collect prizes for our upcoming 2025 KG Raffle Fundraiser.
Our goal is to raise $10,000 this year to fund student clubs as
well as a number of programs in our school that are not
covered by the government. Water fountains update: due to
high installation costs we decided not to proceed with
installation of the water fountain and instead use funds
raised last year towards educational speaker series such as
White Hatter, score board and Indigenous Art for the school.
Additionally, instead of our usual Zoom General PAC we will
be hosting an in-person short PAC meeting and MYP
Consultation by the VSB on Nov 13 at 6:30 pm, please read

below. Our total goal is $10,000! Let’s keep it going!

Donate Now Direct Appeal Fundraiser Link:
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/king-george/Fam
ilies/Fundraisers-and-Donation Donations over $20
made before Dec. 31 will get a tax receipt.

Order your Snowflakes by November 29, see attached
Snowflake Fundraiser Ad for details on how to order.

Order your 2025 wall calendar by December 1st., please, see
the attached Calendar Ad for more details.

KG Raffle to get prizes Call out for the upcoming KG Raffle
Fundraiser! How can you help? Do you have an item you
would like to donate to the Raffle? Do you work for a
business that can donate some Raffle items? Do you get
services from a business that could donate? For example, a
nail salon, a massage therapist, a restaurant or other small
business that would like to support our school by donating
an item, a gift card or a service. Please Email
KingGeorgeSecPAC@gmail.com and we will coordinate
getting the donated items from you.

We will be helping The Score Board and, Indigenous Art!

Volunteers Needed We still can use parent volunteers for
upcoming events, so if you want to help, please send an
email to: KingGeorgeSecPAC@gmail.com

DPAC For more information and parent resources check out
your District PAC website and, sign up for the newsletter at
http://vancouverdpac.org

Follow the King George Secondary School community on:
https://www.facebook.com/groups/609729917550979

Water FountainWe are so sorry to let you know that we will
not have our water fountain due the high installation cost.

Future Guest Speakers such as White Hatter who is a Digital

Literacy and Education Internet Safety Expert! More details

will come soon! http://thewhitehatter.ca/

Thanks! Catherine Reid (Chair), Rahim Rayani (Treasurer),
Cindy Perez (Design and Marketing), Julia Kaplun
(Fundraising), Michelle Webster (Secretary) King George
Secondary School - Parent Advisory Committee (PAC)
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